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Dear Parent/ Guardian,


Iowa Department of Public Health has recently put into effect a law requiring that every student in Kindergarten and third grade have a certificate of vision screening.
To be valid, the vision screening shall be performed no earlier than one year prior to the date of enrollment and no later than six months after the date of child’s enrollment into both Kindergarten and third grade.
Please have the Certificate of Vision Screening form completed and return to school.  Other vision screening forms are accepted but must include all information on the vision screening form at a minimum.
 If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  Forms may also be faxed to the school at the above listed numbers.  

Mary Schwennen RN
School Nurse
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